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Another wonderful working week… 

The children worked so hard this week. They have been working on writing letters in English and wrote 3 

letters: one to Asda to ask them if they would donate chocolate to out tombola, one to Mr. Frame to 

thank him for sports day and then one for a friend or family member to thank them for something they 

do for us. It’s been lovely to talk about the importance of letter writing and for the children to develop 

their independent writing skills. 

Sports day Superstars 

We’re sure you’ll agree that the children participated in Sports day beautifully. It was a joy to see them 

having such good fun in the sun and we thank you all for your support during the afternoon. 

Chocolate Tombola in aid of School in a Bag 

Our chocolate tombola will take place in the hall after school on Monday 23rd June. It will be a busy 

afternoon as our Year 5 class are also holding their pop up charity shop. Please collect your child as 

normal on Monday and come into the hall through the main school entrance.  

Thank you for your contributions of chocolate and if you have any toys, books or games you’d like to 

donate to the pop up shop, please bring them to school on Monday. 

Phonics Songs 

The children have particularly enjoyed singing these phonics songs that you might like to share at home: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YPW-ZkhRUPY 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iTCmRKktyYY 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WeTYjbA6GRo 

 

Number Songs 

The children are working so hard on their 99 Club every Monday and have enjoyed singing a few new 

multiples songs to help them with their times tables. You might like to shre these new songs with them: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YPW-ZkhRUPY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iTCmRKktyYY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WeTYjbA6GRo


Double numbers 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=At0quRa90rs 

 

Counting in 5s 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jAuybAJdRbg 

 

Counting in 2s 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GDosXgAnq80 

 

Oxford Reading Owl Books 

Please also remember to sign and comment in the reading log when you have shared your child’s Read 

Write Inc. Book at home. This book is directly linked to your child’s reading stage and is a home book that 

strengthens and reinforces the reading material your child accesses in their daily phonic lessons. 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars 
 

Please read at least 5 times over the week. 
Remember that from next Wednesday your child will 
start bringing home their books. Please remember to 
write in their reading journals so we can count their 
reads. 
Remember that in their daily phonics lessons the children 
participate in reading activities. 

Times Table Rock Stars allows the children to practice 
their times tables. Children in Year 1 practise 
counting in 10s ,  5s and 2s.  
PLEASE NOTE THE CHILDREN HAVE ACCESS TO ALL 
THE TIMES TABLES SO PLEASE CONTINUE TO HELP 
THEM DEVELOP THEIR SKILLS, especially if they are 
now on 33, 44 or 55 club. 

 

Please make use of the free games on Phonics Play to help with your child’s phonic knowledge. 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources 

Phonics 

Please continue to practise going over these sounds with your child. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=At0quRa90rs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jAuybAJdRbg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GDosXgAnq80
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources


 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


